
Are you planning 
to breastfeed?
Help us learn more about what makes  
breastmilk so special!

Mothers and Infants Linked for Healthy Growth (MILk)  
study is one of the largest and longest-running  
breastfeeding studies in the United States. It is helping 
researchers learn more about how your breastmilk affects  
your baby’s growth and microbiome (gut health).

You may be eligible to enroll in this study if:
✓ You are between 21 and 45 years old.
✓ �You are pregnant when you enroll  

and plan to breastfeed.

There are three study visits at  
OU Children’s Hospital. You  
will be compensated $170 for  
time and travel, and your  
personal information will be  
kept private.

If interested, Call Katy at (405) 271-8001 ext. 42792  
or email BabyPeas@ouhsc.edu. 

For more information, visit milkresearch.umn.edu.


